
Debate begins on who should pay for courthouse repairs

Now that the slate has been firmly attached to Hamilton County Courthouse roof to prevent a
recurrence of falling shingles, the battle has begun over who pays for the repairs.

  

Hamilton County commissioners believe they hold no responsibility. They have the roof insured,
took safety precaution until it was repaired and contacted Midwest Engineering to resolve
issues with the slate shingles on the courthouse towers.
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